
 
 
 
 
 

19 July 2017 
 
Subject: Testimonial for Bavarian Beer Garden Band 
 
 
The Bavarian Beer Garden Band recently performed at The Gardens at Juanita Bay 
annual picnic and they were a huge hit. They are all excellent musicians. But they 
are not just excellent musicians, they are also excellent performers and a lot of 
fun.   And WOW! – did they perform. Their music made our annual picnic a huge 
success and a very memorable event. Folks are already asking me, “Can we have 
them back next year”?    
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